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Leighton, Adele

From: Leighton, Adele

Sent: Friday, September 05, 2008 10:50 AM

To: ‘legals©unionleader.com’

Subject: Legal Notice for Publication

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301
603-271 -2431

September 5, 2008

The Union Leader
P.O. Box 9555
Manchester, NH 03101

Re: For Publication

Please publish the attached Order of Notice in the next issue of the Union Leader. Send the affidavit and a
tear sheet to: Debra Howland, Executive Director, New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission, 21 South
Fruit Street, Suite 10, Concord, New Hampshire 03301. Also send a tear sheet and the payment invoice to
Debbie Gilman, Business Office, at the same address.

Acknowledgement of this email to the sender would be appreciated. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Adele E. Leighton
Legal Assistant
603-271 -2438

Attachment

cc: Business Office
DE 08-054,055,056,057
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